
From: Carol Hatton clerk@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Fw: Ford Neighbourhood Plan Modifications

Date: 6 September 2023 at 18:19
To: Trevor Ford trevor.ford@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk, Dawn Smith dawn.smith@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk, Amanda Worne

amanda.worne@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk, Sam Langmead sam.langmead@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk, Danny Armstrong
danny.armstrong@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk

Cc: Maureen Chaffe maureenchaffe@gmail.com

FYI

Kind Regards
Carol Hatton
Clerk to Ford Parish Council.

From: Claire Tester <Claire.Tester@southdowns.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 September 2023 12:23
To: Carol Hatton <clerk@fordwestsussex-pc.gov.uk>
Subject: Ford Neighbourhood Plan Modifications
 
Dear Carol,
 
Thank you for consulting the South Downs National Park Authority on the proposed
modifications to the Ford Neighbourhood Plan.  I confirm that we have no comments
to make on the proposals.
 
Regards,
 
Claire Tester MRTPI
Planning Policy Manager
South Downs National Park Authority
M: 07387 107720
www.southdowns.gov.uk/planning-newsletter/
 
Nature recovery, climate action and a National Park for all.
 

http://www.southdowns.gov.uk/planning-newsletter/

